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MEMORANDUM FOR: Bemard J. Snyder. Director
TMI Program Office, NRR

FROM: Joseph D. Lafleur, Jr. , Deputy Director
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: CANADIAN INFORMATION REQUEST

The enclosed letter regarding NUREG-0558, "Pcoulation Dose and Health Impact
of the Accident at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station." has been received
from Mr. John Fumphrey of Canada. The letter contains several questions
regarding the use of TLD's, both generally and during the TMI accident.

I would apomcf ate it if a member of your staff could prepare a timely response
to the questions contained in this letter. He may either respond directly to
Mr. Humohrey (with an information copy to me) or prepare a response which I
can forward to him, whichever is most convenient.

PleaseadviseBobSenseney,(49-27788) IP, if you have any questions regarding
this request.
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Joseph D. Lafleur, Jr.
Deputy Director
Office of International Programs
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